
Students will engage in a comprehensive
exploration of planting systems, horticulture,
and landscape construction as they develop
innovative design solutions. Through a series
of landscape design studio projects, students
will create detailed landscape construction
sheets that showcase their understanding of
both aesthetic principles and functional,
sustainable planting systems. The projects will
focus on integrating horticultural knowledge
with design creativity, allowing students to
develop planting schemes that enhance
environmental quality while meeting practical
needs. Students will also be required to
produce comprehensive design documents,
including planting plans, technical drawings,
and material specifications, demonstrating a
deep understanding of plant selection, soil
management, irrigation systems, and
construction techniques. The outcome should
reflect a holistic approach to landscape
architecture, where form, function, and
sustainability converge.














